
LETTER TO THE EDITOR

To the Editor,

The Journal of the Canadian Dental Association (JCDA) invests a huge amount of time getting
our references accurate. I agree that many journals don´t, and this cause  a huge problem.

Of course this can be compounded when authors refer to articles without actually having read
them – something which you have no trouble in detecting in the manuscripts that come your way.

Keep up the good fight.

John O‘Keefe
Editor-in-Chief, JCDA


